
UPDATE: This project is temporarily delayed. A new 

start date will be shared when available.  
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May 10, 2021 

GROVE AVENUE TO CLOSE OVER I-195 FOR BRIDGE WORK STARTING 

MONDAY, MAY 17 IN RICHMOND 

Drivers should use posted detour route 

 

RICHMOND, Va. – Starting Monday, May 17, the 

Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) will 

begin lane closures on the Grove Avenue bridge 

over Interstate 195 for bridge work in the City of 

Richmond. One direction of Grove Avenue will be 

closed each week, starting with the eastbound lane. 

Work is weather permitting and is expected to be 

complete Monday, May 31.  

 

The following detour will be in place:  

 

Eastbound Grove Ave. – 

Take Malvern Ave. (Rt. 197) south to W. Cary St. 

(Rt. 147) east to N. Thompson St. north back to 

Grove Ave.  

 

Westbound Grove Ave. –  

Take N. Thompson St. south to W. Cary St. (Rt. 

147) west to Malvern Ave. (Rt. 197) north back to Grove Avenue.  

 

Anyone with questions about the project can call VDOT’s customer service center at 800-FOR-

ROAD (800-367-7623).  

 

For the latest real-time traffic information or road conditions, call 511 or visit 

http://www.511virginia.org.    
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